Hazelton, Laura

From: ADRIAN JOY

Sent: 30 October 2018 13:03

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: Planning ref 2018/3956/P Breast Cancer Haven - Birkenhead St. Kings Cross

| understand that where The Haven at Effie road is having to close because the lease is expiring is would be a
complete travesty of justice for Camden Council to turn down this Wonderful Haven for women with Breast Cancer
down. | personally would love for this Breast Cancer haven to be moved to a more central place, | personally travel
all the way up from Canterbury in Kent, so for me a 40 minute journey would be a godsend. Because at the moment
my travelling time is | 1/2 hours and costs me a lot in terms of beng energy sapping and costwise. Being a pensioner
this much more central to the city. London the Breast Cancer Haven will be able to help many more women. Dont
forget the treatment for Breast cancer is in itself very very debilitating especially after chemo and radiotherapy not
to mention the surgery. The help Help the Haven has given me personally money could not buy and the hope and
the therapies | have received have given me great relief from some of the pain | get not to mention the counselling |
have been given so much support words fail me Please Please give this wonderful charity planning permission in
Birkenhead Street, Kings Cross.

Jenny Lucking



